| March18, 1977  263-2831

- My, Raymond ], Wondrow

. Office of Research and iject'
Administration

Princeton University

P. Q. Box 36 |

Prim&tm, New jersey 08540

Dear Ray

I realiz&d in talking to Larry Guhert yeaterday that i had not specifically
responded to your letter of February 28 regarding the Dvorkovitz meeting
which is proposed for Atlanta in 1978 and the suggestion that the SUPA
meeting be held on the Monday of the week of the Dvorkovitz meetings

40 88 to permit the University representatlvea to mare closely attend
mm informatwn centers, _

I fmﬁ no particular problem with that arrangemem and have told Larry
of my feelings. It appears that the concensus of the SUPA officers and
trustees is that the SUPA meeting should be held in conjunction with
Dvorkovitz according to the arrangement suggested, |

Very truly yours,

Hward W, Bramer
Patent Coungel
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